
Dear Sir, 

I respectfully petition that permission is not granted for the demolition of Athlone House. 

Apart from the historical value of  such a property, I believe the approval of such a scheme at this 
point sends a strong message to future would be developers that councils ultimately have no powers. That 
rules and agreements stand for nothing. 

I feel this would be a slippery slope, please take care. 

Wishing you all the best for 2014 
Regards, 
Yvonne Wright (Sneinton, Nottingham) 



TY 
To: Musser Charles 
Subject: 724212013/p Athlone house - must be saved for future generations. It is not about us 


